July 7% 2017

To

The Concerned Manager,
HDFC BANK

Gurgaon,

Sub : Authorization of Guard Salary Transfer for the m/o June-2017
Sir,
We would like te request you to Transfer Guard Salary for the M/o June-2017 through
payroll account.  We request vou to debit our A/e No. 04852090000015 for Rs.
29,69,830/- ( Rupees Twenty Nine Lacs Sixty Nine Thousand Eight Hundred Thirty
Only )

We are also sending a soft copy via mail in form of a excel file containing the name,

account number and amount of individuals. P 2\%
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Walsons Services Put. Ltd. {Securitas india)
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